
Circular No. P-38/23    Date: 04.11.2023 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
                                             BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

       

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings of the festival season! 

 

 

 
 

I am pleased to share with you that the school is celebrating Jashan-e-Chalis, a saga of 

40 years of our glorious journey on 06th November, 2023 (Monday). For this reason, 

the school will remain closed for Classes Nursery to XII on that day.  
 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, as always. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 

(J.K.Sidhu) 

Principal 
 


